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Dear Bill:

I see no reason at all why you cannot do whatever you wish about

including experiments which were first described in J. Chem. Ed.

For this you certainly have my permission as far as copyright is

concerned. You must, however, give full bibliographic reference,
which I am sure you will do, and also indicate (preferably in the
preface) that this was done with the consent of the Editor.

T would add one important feature: this is, that I do not think of
articles in J. Chem. ®d. as being "experiments"™ as they would appear
in a lsboratory manual. An article in J. Chem. Ed., should be written
for the teacher. It should give him the main idea, provide him with
the essential description of the apparatus, but should not be a set

of instructions which could be handed to a student in order to do the
experiment. I feel that our articles should provide the teacher with
sufficient leeway for adaption to his own circumstances and intentions.
I think you should present your case to the authors that these articles
would be rewritten, either by your Editorial Board or perhaps by the
author to match your format. Excellent examples of what I mean
appeared in the February issue.

Best of luck on your project. Thanks very much for keeping me informed.
Very best regards.

Bincerely yours,

William F, Kieffer
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